

September 16th, 2016

From Hudson Academy of Arts & Sciences

Dear Husky Families,

If you need to contact the school about afterschool pick up changes, please do so before 3:00. We want to make sure we have time to get your important messages to your students. Late day messages are difficult to deliver as many times students have already been released.

If you have any changes in your personal information please contact the office. This would include changes to cell numbers, email, and emergency contact information.

CITIZEN TASK FORCE PROVIDES DIRECTION

Multiple community members came together to form the Citizen Task Force, which met in February and March. THE CTF developed and unanimously approved a \$61 million Bond Proposal and a \$3.3 million Mill Levy Override proposal. Information about the process is available for more detailed review.

View a detailed <u>frequently asked questions</u> document. <u>en Espanol</u>

"Teaching kids to count is fine, but teaching them what counts is best." – Bob Talber

Greg Dent

GO HUSKY PRIDE!

Find the school menu at re3j.nutrislice.com

Upcoming Events

- 9/12 Early Release
- 9/19 Early Release
- 9/26 Catalog Order Opportunity Kick-off
- 9/26 Early Release
- 9/29 Bus Evacuation Drill
- 10/4 PTO meeting @6:00 Library
- 10/7 Last day to AR Test
- 10/11 & 10/13 Parent Teacher Conferences 4:00 - 8:00
- 10/14 NO SCHOOL
- 10/17 Teacher In-Service NO SCHOOL
- 10/20 Picture Retakes
- 10/24 Early Release
- 10/31 Early Release